commentletters

From: Greg Foell <greg@ovparks.com> **Sent:** Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:15 PM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING - Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation

1-27-16 SWRCB Clerk

To whom it may concern:

The Orangevale Recreation & Park District continues to support water conservation. However, we are opposed to the 33 percent conservation requirement being considered at your February meeting. This percentage is too high and is being considered far too early in the season. This is especially true given the winter storms that the State and particularly Northern California have received thus far. Please delay this action and re-evaluate in April when the water supply conditions including rainfall and snow pack can be more effectively evaluated. Thank you.

Greg Foell

District Administrator

Orangevale Recreation & Park District

6826 Hazel Avenue, Orangevale CA 95662 916-988-4373, FAX 916-988-3496

